
www.hcps.org/HarfordGlen

• The main gate will open automatically at the designated start time.

• This is a self-guided event with Harford Glen teachers available to answer questions. Stay for as long or as little 
  as you like.

• Please allow thirty minutes for your visit – all sessions will conclude promptly at the designated time. 
  The gate will close 15 minutes prior to the end of the session.

• Start your visit in the Dining Hall to sign-in and view the specific packing requirements for the residential program.

• You will have the opportunity to explore the Dining Hall, Lodges, Classrooms, and property on your own.

• If you would like to explore the Harford Glen grounds, the property will be open to the public from 7:00 a.m. to 
  7:00 p.m. on Saturdays and Sundays until October 30 and again in the spring from April 1.  
  (Please note – buildings will be locked, and teaching sta� will not be present on weekends.)

• Please visit our website, www.hcps.org/harfordglen, or the Harford Glen Foundation Facebook page for 
  additional information about Harford Glen’s programs.

• If you can’t attend an Open House, please use the QR Code to access a virtual self-guided tour.

• If HCPS closes schools for inclement weather, the Open House will be cancelled. 

WHY: Open house for the Harford Glen Fifth Grade Residential Outdoor Education Program. 
Attendance is optional, but recommended for families new to the program.

WHEN: Parents, guardians, and students may attend any open house session.

BRING: Students who will benefit from seeing the facility before participating in the program. 
Please be aware that parents/guardians are responsible for supervising their children during the open house.

Thursday, September 7, 2023 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Wednesday, September 13, 2023 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Tuesday, September 26, 2023 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Thursday, October 19, 2023 2:00 - 5:00 p.m.

Wednesday, November 1, 2023 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.*

Tuesday, December 19, 2023 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.*

Friday, February 16, 2024 2:00 - 5:00 p.m.

Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!

*We recommend you bring a flashlight to these dates 
because it will be partially after dark! 

You’re invited!
FIFTH GRADE RESIDENTIAL OUTDOOR 
EDUCATION PROGRAM OPEN HOUSE



DIRECTIONS:
From Route 24, turn west onto Wheel Road (the light for Wheel Road is next to the Festival 
Shopping Center), go straight through the tra�c circle at Tollgate Road and continue until 
Wheel Road reaches a dead end at the Harford Glen gate.  The distance from Route 24 to 

the gate is about one mile.  

If the main gate on Wheel Road is closed when you arrive, please use the call box at the 
gate to notify the sta� that you have arrived.  The automated gate will be opened and will 
immediately close behind you. Follow the signs to visitor parking and make the first left, 

right before the yellow gate, to park in the lot next to the Dining Hall.  

www.hcps.org/HarfordGlen

HOW TO REACH 
HARFORD GLEN


